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From: Craig Wolff <craigwolff@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 4:00 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Syrian Refugees

 I sincerely hope that you will join with seven other governors that have stated that they will refuse Syrian refugees. 
 
 
 
 
Craig G. Wolff, CLU, FLMI 843-836-9946 craigwolff@sbcglobal.net 


